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NEWS BRIEF 
 

Ald. Coggs & Ald. Kovac Invite Residents to 
See Newly Restored Kilbourn Reservoir 

Park on July 4 
 

Milwaukee Alderwoman Milele A. Coggs and Alderman Nik Kovac are inviting residents to 
join them for a “meet and greet” at the newly restored Kilbourn Reservoir Park from 6 p.m. to 
10 p.m. on Saturday, July 4, 2009. 
 
There will be free face painting and balloons, and residents will enjoy some of the best views in 
the city from the bluff in the newly restored reservoir park, located at North Ave. and N. Bremen 
St.  Also, fireworks will light up the sky after 9 p.m. 
 
For those planning to watch the fireworks, Alderwoman Coggs suggests bringing along chairs 
and blankets. “This should be a fun, family-friendly time at a newly-restored public space that has 
great views of the city and the skyline,” she said. 
 

 

WHAT: July 4 meet & greet hosted by Alds. Coggs & Kovac 

WHEN:   Saturday, July 4, 2009, 6:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m.   

                     WHERE:            Kilbourn Reservoir Park – on the bluff at North and  
    Bremen 

 

-30- 

 

 

 

 
 


